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June 14, 2022 

TO, 

BSE Limited 

25" Floor, P J Towers, 

Dalal Street, Fort, 

Mumbai - 400 001 

Dear Sirs, 

  

Hospitality PRAVEG 
Accelerating ideas 

Subject: Receipt of Letter of Award (“LoA”) — Intimation under Regulation 30 of the 

SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 
  

In terms of Regulation 30 of the SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015, we are pleased to inform that, the Company has received a Letter 

of Award (“LoA”) dated June 13, 2022 from Tourism Corporation of Gujarat Limited 

(TCGL) for “Development of Site at Adalaj, Gandhinagar, Gujarat as a Themed 

Destination”. 

This is for your information and record. 

Thanking you, 

Yours Faithfully, 

For Praveg Communications (India) Limited 

  

Pratixa Seju 

Company Secretary 
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